
j ec t Back to School 
I j Iowa Park 

Dear Rotary Club, 

On behalf of Project Back to School Iowa Park, I 
would like to to thank you all for your generous 
donation of $3,000. We have purchased backpacks, 
binders, glue sticks, paper, and several other items to 
help our community's children. Thank you for being a 
part of such a wonderful cause! We hope to continue 
partnering with you in the future. 

Sincerely, 
Amber Morrow 

and 
Project Back to School Iowa Park 


